
 

Castle Rock Party Center has designed an opportunity for families that will facilitate your child's 
virtual schooling experience. Chesterfield County Public Schools has chosen to go virtual for at 
least the first nine weeks. During this time, Castle Rock Party Center will provide a personal, safe 
and clean space for your child to participate in their virtual classroom during the school day and 
complete homework assignments. 

 
Amenities include: 

 
High Speed Internet 

Dedicated Power per 6-foot Workstation 
1:5 Tutor to Student Ratio 

Study Sessions 
 

DAYS: Monday-Friday-Two-3 Hour Sessions  
TIMES: 8:00 AM -11:00 AM OR 12:00 PM -3:00 PM 

*Times may be adjusted based on CCPS virtual schedule 
 

FEE: $75/week/per session 
AGE: 1st through 6th grade 

 
Castle Rock Party Center will have 20 spots available(10 per session). More information to come 
as we learn more from CCPS. We are releasing information now so families can reserve their 
spot. If you are interested, please fill out the application below: 

 

APPLY HERE 

 

 

 
 

This application does not commit you to any number of weeks. After your application has been 
submitted, Castle Rock will be in touch with you via email or phone within three business days. 
 
Please look over our list of FAQs for more information. Also, Castle Rock will be following CDC 
and VDH guidelines for schools and school children. Castle Rock Party Center has developed an 
extensive COVID-19 Safety Precautions & Wellness Form because of COVID-19 to keep people 
safe while in the center. 
 
Thank you and Castle Rock Party Center looks forward to facilitating your child's virtual learning 
experience. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAYAAJkPHT9UQzdCWDBXVkkxWkEzMDBTVjFaMlQ1UVg5Ti4u
https://castlerockva.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/CR_Virtual_Learning_FAQS_1-6.pdf
https://www.castlerockva.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/CR_Virtual_Learning_Covid-questionaire.pdf

